Dear CVMS Parents,

We at the Middle School want to thank you for your continued efforts to help us mitigate
the spread of COVID-19. We are quickly embarking upon remote learning for the next
two weeks. We understand this can be a stressful time for students and families. This
will be a different learning experience from the spring. At any time a student or a family
member has a question, please do not hesitate to reach out. Our suggestion would be to
first start with the teachers.

Our teachers are prepared and ready to deliver daily instruction. Daily instruction will
be conveyed in many different ways using Google Classroom. Please see the following
expectations and procedures we have created to help and support our students during
this time.

What should students be doing daily?
e  All students should mark their attendance daily in Infinite Campus.
e  All students shall follow their daily classroom schedule and attend Google Meets.

Students do have access to a schedule template they can fill in the blocks with
their classes.

e  All students have access to their classroom schedule in Infinite Campus. If you
cannot find the schedule, please click here for directions. You may reach out to
the teachers or the guidance counselors if you have questions.

e All students are to log on to their Google Classrooms daily.

What do students need to have prepared daily?

e During some days, students may have live instruction the entire period. Students
need to make sure they have their computers charged so there is no disruption in
learning.

e Students need computer access, and all materials ready to go.

Will my teachers check in with me every day and each class period?
®  Yes, each class period teachers will be checking in with students.
e  Students will need to use Google Meets as their communication form.
e  Teachers have reviewed their remote learning classroom expectations with their
students and have posted their expectations with their Google Classroom pages.
e Students and families should check their house Google Classroom. Pertinent
information is shared in these pages.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/14-ycUFVEopxKEagZqXEOIWWckvxkgHUx/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vSLfNdFtcWoaehk7j9dIyX9gydOpZHQJ7ynDP8Mw6KSbUZPS2qnxFIyZwkOggmRRD8y6fYBomHm9JYP/pub

What advice do our teachers have?

e  We want to reiterate that our students should be following their daily schedules.
All students are expected to check in using Google Meet during their scheduled
class period.

o  All students will have the support and help from our teachers and staff. At any
time a student/family member has a question, they may reach out.

e  All students have access to their guidance counselors. Mr. Steve Depace
sdepace@cvsd.net and Mr. Matt Swift mswift@cvsd.net. Remember that the
guidance department has Google Classrooms that encompass a wealth of
information for students.

We know this is a very difficult time for families, and we don’t mean to sound like a
broken record. We are all here to support our students and families. We are grateful for
your cooperation and support. Do not hesitate to reach out to us, we are here to help.

With Warmest Regards,
Dr. Welter
Mr. Knause
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